
American Tree Sparrow (Spizelloides arborea), Round Rock Reservoir, 
Apache County 

This American Tree Sparrow was photographed by Felipe Guerrero on 10 December 2020. 

American Tree Sparrow is a rare but Likely regular winter visitor to Northern Arizona, but its 
status is complicated by little coverage of Apache and Navajo Counties during the winter. 
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